
WSR 24-18-031
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed August 26, 2024, 10:13 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC 246-337-040 Construc-
tion review services requirements, which was filed March 18, 2020, and 
published in WSR 20-07-124.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because updates to the 
Washington state building code in WAC 51-50-0308 Section 308—Institu-
tional Group 1, made department rule updates unneeded.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Dan 
Overton, facilities program manager, at 360-236-2953.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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